
 
 
To:     The Home News Tribune-(732) 565-7208 
           The Star Ledger (973) 274-8550 
           The Borough of Highland Park website www.hpboro.com 
 

     From:       Diane Reh, Board Clerk,  
                          Highland Park Planning Board  

 
Please be advised that the Highland Park Planning Board Regular Meeting on Thursday October 8, 
2015 at 7:30 pm in the Council Chambers of Borough Hall to consider the continuation of the  
application for: 
.   

 Rite Aid     P2015-03 
 330-334 Raritan Ave.    Preliminary and final site plan 
 Block 31 Lots 17,18,19,20,21,22,33  “C” variance from signage standards 
  
And the memorialization of the resolution for: 
 
 Fox and Foxx Development   P2015-02 
 425 Donaldson Street    Minor Subdivision and Bulk variances 
 Block 83 Lots 41, 42, 43 & 44 
 

Is cancelled. 
No further notice will be provided 
 
The next scheduled Planning Board meeting will be on: 
 
Date:  November 12, 2015 
Time  7:30 pm 
Location Borough Hall 
  Council Chambers 
  221 South Fifth Ave. 
  Highland Park, NJ 
 
 
 
Please contact Diane Reh, Board Clerk at 732-819-3792 or dreh@hpboro.com with any 
questions 


